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February 23, 2021 

 

Donna Hendren 

Five Rivers Cattle Feeding, LLC 

4848 Thompson Pkwy, Suite 410 

Johnstown, CO 80534 

 

 RE: Wiley Pit, Permit No. M-1977-223, Withdrawal of Application for Transfer of Permit and 

Succession of Operators (SO-02) 

 

Ms. Hendren: 

 

On February 23, 2021, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your request 

to withdraw the Succession of Operators Application (SO-02) which was submitted to our office on 

December 28, 2020 for the Wiley Pit. Please be informed, the SO-02 application has been withdrawn from 

further review. 

 

Because the existing Permittee Name “Five Rivers Ranch Cattle Feeding, LLC” has been re-registered 

with the Colorado Secretary of State, there is no longer a need to change the Permittee Name through the 

Succession of Operators process.  

  

If you have any questions, you may contact me by telephone at (303) 866-3567, ext. 8129 or by email at 

amy.eschberger@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

  

Amy Eschberger 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

Cc: Travis Koch, Koch Law P.C. 

 Juan Cocoba, Five Rivers Ranch Cattle Feeding, LLC 

 Sara Stevenson-Benn, DRMS 

 Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
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